MUMBAI PORT TRUST
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
SAFETY CELL

Safety Training for the Operators of Fork Lift Truck
and Reach Stacker of Port Users
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In the meeting with the Fork Lift Truck Owners/Operators held on 07.01.2011 a
decision was taken that Operators of Fork Lift Truck/ Reach Stacker of Port Users will be
given Safety Training by the Safety Cell. The Dy. Chairman has given approval for
conducting such Safety Training Programmes.

= The Safety Training Programmes for the Operators of Fork Lift Truck / Reach Stacker
of Port Users will be conducted at the Port Management Training Centre, Bhandar Bhavan,
Mazgaon. Duration of the training programmes will be of one day, i.e. from 10.00 hrs. to
17.00 hrs. In each batch only 35 candidates will be taken and number of batches will be
decided as per the need. Lunch, Tea and Snacks will be provided to the participants.
Participants will be issued certificates on successful completion of the training. Cost of
training for each participant will be Rs. 500/- (Rupees five hundred only).

3. Port Users have to nominate their Operators of FLT/ Reach Stacker by remitting
Rs.500/- (Five Hundred Only) per candidate at the Office of the Port Management Training
Centre. The first training will be conducted on 18.03.2011.

4. Please note that the Port Trust management has decided to issue or renew the
Dock Entry Permit of the Operators of FLT / Reach Stacker, who has successfully
completed the Safety Training and poses training certificate.

(S.K. Laha)
Dy. Manger ( Safety )




